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December 4, 2023 
 
REGION MEMORANDUM 
NEAP-2023-090 
 

REQUEST FOR ASSISTANCE TO LINKING STANDARDS AND QUALITY 
PRACTICE (LISQUP) PRACTICUM TAKERS  

 
To:  Schools Division Superintendents 

Divisions of South Cotabato and General Santos City 
 
1. This has reference to DM-OUHROD-2023-1864 titled “Request for Assistance 
to Linking Standards and Quality Practice (LiSQuP) Practicum Takers.” 
 
2. As a requirement for the completion of the LiSQuP Program, MA and PhD 
Counseling Scholars shall have to complete 300 online practicum hours between 
November 6, 2023 and March 24, 2024. 
 
3. Anent this, Schools Division Office through the Human Resource Development 
Section (HRDS) and the scholars’ immediate supervisors are requested to extend 
assistance by reducing the ancillary task/s of the concerned scholars who shall take 
the practicum and terminal courses so they will be able to complete the requirements 
and finish the said course. 
 
4. Below are the names of the scholars for consideration: 
  

Name Program SDO School 

Bryan Ruiz Corpuz MC 706 P South Cotabato Tantangan NHS 

Junrey B. Villa DC 808 General Santos Lagao NHS 

 
5. See Region Memorandum NEAP-2023-065 titled “Support Mechanism to 
DepEd SOCCSKSARGEN Region Linking Standards and Quality Practice (LiSQuP) 
Scholars” for reference and consideration. 
 
6. For further information, contact Henry Fritz H. Diaz, Senior Education 
Program Specialist – HRDD-NEAP through henryfritz.diaz@deped.gov.ph.   
 
7.   Immediate dissemination of this memorandum is desired. 
 
 
 
 

CARLITO D. ROCAFORT  
           Director IV 

Encl.: None 
Reference: DM-OUHROD-2023-1864 
Allotment: None 
To be indicated in the Perpetual Index under the following Subjects: 

TRAINING    SCHOLARSHIPS 
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